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Information & Analysis Directorate 
Valuation Office Agency 
 
Wingate House 
93/107 Shaftesbury Avenue 
London 
W1D 5BU 
 
Email: statistics@voa.gsi.gov.uk 
Your reference: C1308 
Date: 14 August 2017 
 
 

Dear Cherie Keeler, 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)  
VOA ref: 11785266.2/CEO 
 
Thank you for your request clarification received on 17 July, which we are treating as a 
request for information under the FOIA. 
 
Your request for information Under the FOIA: 
 

“How many mobile homes in England have been re -banded in 2017”  
 
 
Response to your request:  
 
As required by section 1(1)(a) of the Act I can confirm that the Valuation Office Agency 
(VOA) holds information falling within the scope of your request. 
 
There were 81 Mobile Homes in England with a band change between 1 January 2017 and 
30 June 2017. 
 
Here we have used the 30 June 2017 extract of our data, which is the latest available at the 
time of your request. The extract contains a series of field/variable names and we have 
filtered the data in order to identify what is sought by setting them as follows: 
 

- ‘Group’ has been set to “Caravans and Mobile Homes” 
- ‘Business Stream’ has been set to “Mobile Home or Houseboat” 

 
Filtering the data in this way should exclude caravans and houseboats and is a reasonably 
reliable estimate for the information requested, without exceeding the costs exemption limit 
set out in the FOIA and Data Protection (Appropriate Limit and Fees) Regulations 2004. 
 
In keeping with the spirit and effect of the FOIA, this information has been released to the 
general public and published at the following address: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/valuation-office-agency-freedom-of-information-
disclosure-log 
 
Information supplied by the Valuation Office Agency (VOA) is © Crown copyright 
 
You may re-use the VOA information (excluding logos) free of charge in any format or 
medium, under the terms of the Open Government Licence.  To view this licence, visit 

mailto:statistics@voa.gsi.gov.uk
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/valuation-office-agency-freedom-of-information-
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http://www.nationalarchives.gov.uk/doc/open-government-licence/ or email: 
psi@nationalarchives.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Where we have identified any third party copyright material you will need to obtain 
permission from the copyright holders concerned. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with this reply you may request a review by email to: 
foi@voa.gsi.gov.uk   
 
Alternatively, you can make a request by writing to:  
Valuation Office Agency 
Information Law and Disclosure Team  
Head Office 
6th Floor, Wingate House  
93/107 Shaftesbury Avenue  
London  
W1D 5BU  
 
A request for a review must be received within 2 months of the date of this letter.  To assist 
our review, please set out which aspects of the reply concern you and why you are 
dissatisfied. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of our review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Valuation 
Office Agency. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Information and Analysis, 

Valuation Office Agency 
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